
	
June	16,	2015	
	
VIA	Electronic	Tariff	Filing	Systems	

Marlene	H.	Dortch,	Secretary	
Federal	Communications	Commission	
Office	of	the	Secretary	
445	12th	Street,	S.W.	
Washington,	DC		20554	

Attention:	Wireline	Competition	Bureau		

	

RE:	 LaHarpe	Telephone	Company,	Inc.	Tariff	Transmittal	#2	
	Tariff	F.C.C.	No.1	FRN:	0004322053	

Dear	Ms.	Dortch:	

LaHarpe	Telephone	Company,	Inc.,	(“LaHarpe”)	respectfully	submits	it’s	interstate	access	tariff	
compliance	filing	in	accordance	with	requirements	of	the	Telecommunications	Act	of	1934,	as	amended	
for	2015 Annual Access Charge Tariff submissions being filed pursuant to Section 61.39 of the 
Commission’s rules	.			
	
This	filing	consists	of	tariff	pages	to	become	effective	July	1,	2015	on	the	following	pages:		
	

F.C.C.	Tariff	No.	1	
Second	Revised	Page	#1	
Second	Revised	Page	#32	
First	Revised	Page	#43	
Second	Revised	Page	59	
First	Revised	Page	#60	

	
This	tariff	filing	proposes	to	revise	terminating	Local	Switching,	Special	Access,	DSL	Access	and	Access	
Recovery	Charges	effective	July	1,	2015	in	compliance	with	FCC	Order(s)	DA	15‐368	and	15‐458.			
	
Please	feel	free	to	contact	me	directly	at	620‐496‐2291	should	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	
filing	and	any	supporting	documentation.			

	
Sincerely,	
/s/	
Harry	Lee	Jr.		
President	
	
Enclosure(s)	
cc:		Matt	Pearce	–	Moss	Adams	LLP	

 


